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Report Highlights: 

To maintain access to the U.S. market, any organic operation certified through the Government of India’s 

Agricultural and Processed Food Products Export Development Authority must apply to a USDA National 

Organic Program certifier by July 12, 2021. The U.S. Department of Agriculture (USDA) has notified all 

organic operations (farms, certification bodies and other miscellaneous businesses across the organic agriculture 

landscape in India) to apply for direct certification under the ongoing 18-month transition period. After July 12, 

2022, USDA organic certification by a USDA-accredited certifier will be required to import organic products 

from India to the United States. 
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Overview: 

 

On January 11, 2021, the U.S. Department of Agriculture (USDA) National Organic Program (NOP) ended the 

organic recognition arrangement with India’s Agricultural and Processed Food Products Export Development 

Authority (APEDA) first established in 2006.  Indian organic operations currently certified through the APEDA 

National Programme for Organic Production must apply to an accredited NOP certification body by July 12, 

2021 to maintain market access to the United States. For more information about the ending of the recognition 

agreement, please see the NOP website and GAIN Report IN2021-0007.  After July 12, 2022, all organic 

products imported into the United States from India must be certified by an NOP-accredited certifier and 

comply with all NOP requirements.  

USDA continues to post updates to the NOP web page for India. 

 

 

Attachments: 

No Attachments. 

https://www.ams.usda.gov/services/organic-certification/international-trade/India
https://apps.fas.usda.gov/newgainapi/api/Report/DownloadReportByFileName?fileName=USDA%20AMS%20Ends%20Organic%20Recognition%20Agreement%20with%20India_New%20Delhi_India_01-06-2021
https://www.ams.usda.gov/services/organic-certification/international-trade/India

